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Activity Title Workshop on telescopic view of the evening sky 
Date 03-Nov, 2023 
Organised by Department of Physics 
Collaboration IQAC, NGC 
Note The Department of Physics, Nowgong Girls’ College organized an enlightening talk 

on "India’s Space Exploration and a workshop on Telescopic View of the Evening 
Sky" on November 3, 2023 in collaboration with the teachers and students of 
Nabarup Jatiya Vidyapith, Nagaon. The distinguished speaker for the event was Dr. 
Kishore Baruah from the Department of Physics, Tezpur University. Dr. Baruah is a 
renowned astrophysicist and senior technical officer with a significant contribution 
to the field of space exploration and astronomy. The telescopic observation session 
was conducted to observe the majestic planet Saturn. The observation took place 
at Nowgong Girls’ College, utilizing a Telescope under the guidance of Dr. Baruah. 
The event provided valuable insights into India's achievements in space exploration 
and offered a captivating glimpse into the wonders of the evening sky. A total of 
102 Faculties and Students participated in the programme.  
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